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Prepared by: 
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Advisory Committee members in attendance: 
Commissioner of Conservation, Driller at Large – Scott Bergeron 
Ex-O; Department of Health & Hospitals – Johan Forsman 
Appointment by Governor, Industry Driller, Nom of LGWA – John Shuman 

President of the Louisiana Engineering Society, designee – Roy A. Waggenspack 
Representative of the USGS – Vincent White 
LGWA, Domestic Driller – Terry Suire 

 

 
Call to Order 
Meeting was called to order at 11:20 a.m. The roll was called and a quorum was established. 

 
 

Review of New Applicants for Louisiana Driller’s License  
 

1. The committee reviewed the application for Matthew Adkins of Hydroline Drilling, 
LLC.  Roy Wagggenspack made the motion to accept the application and to take the test; 
seconded by Terri Suire.  The motion passed unanimously.    

2. The committee reviewed the application for Caleb Hill of Walker-Hill Environmental, 
Inc.  John Shuman made the motion to accept the application and to take the test; 
seconded by Roy Waggenspack.  The motion passed unanimously.    

3. The committee reviewed the application for Ryan Kennedy of Kennedy Water Well & 
Pumps, LLC.   Roy Waggenspack made the motion to accept the application and to take 
the test; seconded by Terri Suire.  The motion passed unanimously.    

 
 
Adoption of the May 4, 2022 Summary 
John Suire made the motion to accept the meeting summary, seconded by Roy Waggenspack. The 
motion passed unanimously. 

 
Proposed Well Driller Continuing Education Changes 
Matthew Reonas updated the Advisory Committee on how the Commissioner and Department 
will be proposing Rules & Regulations changes for Water Well Driller Continuing Education. 

 
  

New Business 
 

Addressed change in a change in Chair & Vice Chair for the Advisory Committee.  Nominations 
& discussion planned for the next meeting.  Jamie Love brought to the attention of the Committee 
that Groundwater Division was experiencing about compliance issues being addressed.  More 
details will be complied and share at the next meeting. 

 
 
Public Comments 

 

There were no public comments made. 
 
 
 



 
 
Date for the Next Meeting 
The next meeting of the Advisory Committee is scheduled for Wednesday, August 3, 2022 at 
11:00 a.m. in the Griffon Room on the 1st floor of the LaSalle Building in Baton Rouge, Louisiana. 

 
Adjourn 
The meeting ended at approximately 12:06 p.m. 
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